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I am writing to express my support for SB 210 that would REPEAL our vote-by-mail 

system.  

I support democracy, democratic principles, the Constitution, and value my right to 

vote. Registering thousands of illegal aliens to vote does not protect my vote. 

I don't think that after 30 some yrs of "vote by mail" and viewing the results show that 

its statistically impossible  

for one party (democrats) to win all the elections.   

Mail in voting is showing that something is wrong, we don't know what, but the math 

provides a way to look at the results and ask the question, what's going on? 

 

Vote by mail DOES NOT enable me to be a better informed voter, as I canvassed for 

political candidates and the question I received most 

from citizens was "who do I vote for" , so much for being  better informed. 

 

Do not allow the current administration to take away yet another right of we 

Oregonians have to have secure elections that only counts American Citizens 

votes with results that are mathematically possible. 

Follow the federal law of vote on one day, Voter ID needed, proof of citizenship 

needed, with election results the same day.   

Taking weeks to tally election results have made OR look like a third world country 

that doesn't know what's its doing. 

 


